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Comments: Permit fees

 

Re: proposed special recreation permit fee for the limited entry in the Mt. Jefferson, Mt. Washington, and Three

Sisters Wilderness Areas.   

 

I am 73. I live in Sisters. I have lived in Oregon all my life and have spent much time in her wilderness areas. I

urge you to make sure that NO bicycles of any kind be allowed in wilderness areas. Permit fees are a good idea.

Dr. Gary Leiser

 


